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Current Situation

ECO, at the request of STG#35, sent an email to the SEAMCAT and STG reflectors to update users of the Post Processing Plugin feature in SEAMCAT of the coming evolution. The users were informed that STG decided that the Post-Processing Plugin (PPP) feature in SEAMCAT was to be replaced by the Event Processing Plugin (EPP) and the reasoning behind. It was indicated that the PPP will be terminated in Version 5 and EPP (Event processing plugin) is replacing it. 

Users who have developed and/or used the Post Processing Feature were invited to contact the ECO, so that the number of PPP users can be evaluated. Also, due to the new structure, the PPP that has been developed will not work any longer. Users were requested to inform the ECO if their PPP needed to be upgraded. 

One user responded and he did not need an upgrade of his PPPs.

